
                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Facsimile Number: 5456 4044    Email: cohuna.cs@education.vic.gov.au    Website: www.cohunacs.vic.edu.au 
 

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
 

Parent-Teacher interviews will take place over the 
phone next week and Term 1 reports will be 
available tomorrow. Staff will send home timeslots 
for phone appointments to discuss your child’s 
progress. 
 

RAT TESTS:  
 
Students will receive their RAT test packs with 
today’s newsletter. Please ensure you test your 
children the night before they return to school on 
Tuesday, 26th April. 
Once again if your child test positive to COVID19 
please contact the school’s office to notify. 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS:  
 
Please read the information on the next page 
regarding your child’s school photos . 
 

EARLY DISMISSAL:  
 

 
The last day of Term 1 is Friday, 8th April. Students 
will be dismissed at 2:10pm.                                                                   
School Returns Tuesday 26th of April. 
 

EASTER 
 
As this is the last newsletter for the term, I would 
like to wish everyone a safe and enjoyable Easter 
Break. Let’s hope the Easter Bunny feels generous! 
 

Valerie Lobry 
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Dear Families and Friends 

Well done to our students and staff for all their hard 
work this term, in particular, well done to our 
Students of the Term. 

WITH SYMPATHY: 
 

The CCS staff would like to send their condolences 
to  John, Matthew, Rhys, Brittany and Zoe on the 
passing of Cheryl. Cheryl was a much-valued CCS 
parent for many years. She will be sadly missed and 
fondly remembered by all. 
We also pass our sympathies onto to the Cohuna 
District Hospital on the loss of their colleague. 
 

COHUNA SHOW AND HARMONY DAY 
 
Well done to our students who exhibited fabulous 
pieces at The Cohuna Show. I personally enjoyed 
seeing so many families enjoying themselves there! 
Well done to all our students for participating in the 
Swan Hill Harmony Day Community Artwork. It was 
enjoyed by all on a sunny day during this colourful 
festival. Their work is now on display at the Swan Hill 
Library, before returning to us in May. Thank you to 
Katrina Toma for coordinating both activities. 
 

ASSEMBLY ON MONDAY 
 
All going well, we will conduct a school assembly on 
Monday. The Easter Bonnet Parade as well as the 
very popular Easter Raffle will take place. I would 
simply ask all parents to stay behind the fence as we 
are still trying to mitigate risk (with the exception of 
School Captains’ parents). This should provide us 
with a lovely way to finish the term. A big thank you 
to all families for their kind donations towards the 
Easter Raffle. 
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APRIL  
1st Jemma Thies, 5th Tyler Hodkinson-Degney, 9th Jude 
Church, 10th Addison & Blair McLeod, 14th Xavier 
Bowman & Houssin Sobah, 16th Shae Taylor, 19th Paige 
Fehring, 20th Jensen Swallow, 22nd Dempsey Wells & 
23rd Ace Dehne. 
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School Photos will be held on Thursday, 28th  April.  
Students will receive their photo envelope with 

today’s newsletter. PLEASE RETURN THE 
ENVELOPE ON THE PHOTO DAY, 
THURSDAY, 28TH APRIL NOT  
BEFOREHAND.  
Students are required in their proper summer uniform 
on the day. If you think you need to purchase school 
uniform for the school photos, please do not leave it 
to the last minute as we can only stock a small number 
of each item.  
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
APRIL 
Monday, 4th April- School Council meetings 
Friday, 8th – Last day of Term 1 (Early dismissal 2:10pm)                                                                 
Monday, 25th – Anzac Public Holiday (Anzac March) 

Tuesday, 26th – Term 2 commences 

Wednesday, 27th – Anzac Ceremony 

Thursday, 28th – School Photos 

MAY 

Tuesday, 10th – Friday, 13th – NAPLAN 

Friday, 13th – GRIP Excursion (School Leaders) 

 

 
 
 

All lunch orders for the canteen MUST be 
written on a brown paper bag with child’s 
name, grade and order. Brown paper lunch 

order bags can be purchased from any supermarket. 
Thank you for your assistance on this matter. 
 

Tomorrow, Friday 1st April will be the last day of 
operation for Term 1.  
Friday Special 1st April – Hot dog in a roll $3.00 
 

The canteen will be closed on Friday, 8th April. 
Students will need to bring their lunch on this day. 
 
The canteen will reopen on Friday, 6th May. Please 
refer to the Term two canteen menu that has been 
sent home with this newsletter. 

 
 
Just a reminder that our SunSmart policy states that 
students must wear hats between 1st September and 
30th April. The following rhyme is a great way to 
remember these dates.  
1st May Hats Away  
1st September Hats to Remember 
 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the families who have supported our Easter 
raffle with donations of Easter Eggs and purchasing of 
tickets. 
Another special mention to our Parents Club members who 
worked hard wrapping the hampers.  
The raffle will be drawn at assembly on Monday, 4th April. 

EASTER RAFFLE 

 

 

 

 
 

Our 2023 Foundation Parent Information night will be held 
at the school on Wednesday, 25th May commencing at 7pm. 
Please share this information to any prospective families 
who would like to join our wonderful school. 
 

2023 FOUNDATION PARENT  

INFORMATION NIGHT 

 
 
 

In regard to Curriculum Contributions please refer to the 
information in the 2022 Parent Payment Policy that you 
received last year and at the commencement of this year 
on Voluntary Financial Contributions and User Pays Basis. 
 
Please note: The Curriculum Contributions supplies your 
child with the necessary activities, materials and 
equipment listed in the Parent Payment Policy and  
 
Payments can be sent in with your child, made over the 
phone by contacting the office on 5456 2361 or in person 
as we can bring our Eftpos machine outside to you. 
 
Years Prep – 2  $100.00                  Years 3 – 6 $140.00 

CURRICULUM CONTRIBUTIONS 
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